
A REMINDER FROM… 

 

If you have questions regarding this notification, please contact El Paso Health Provider Relations at 
915-532-3778 ext.01507, Monday thru Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

www.elpasohealth.com 
801928EPH032919 

 

El Paso Health takes pride in offering additional services to our members. These value-added 
services (VAS) are additional to the services offered by Medicaid or CHIP and are provided at no 
cost to our members. Value-added services are updated annually in September. 
 
Providers can access the value-added services brochure on the El Paso Health website at: 
http://www.elpasohealth.com/members/value-added-services/  
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